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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the orgamsation. Do not provide any login or password
details if requested. Do not click on any links or attachments unless you are sure that the content 15 safe. If vou
are vnsure about thas emasl or 1ts content forward 1t to: cyber.secunty(@blackpool gov.uk.

Thank you for vour reply Lisa,

Well following a couple of extremely concerning violent incidents this past week at The Happy Shopper . one
wncluding the shop keeper being attacked! I think vou could possibly log this complamnt under.

Protection of crime and disorder. Prevenrion of public nuisance or even public safety.

As Isaid in my first ccmplaint it 1s already encouraging drunks to our street shouting out obscenities to people
going about their daily business.

I had a very drunk girl burst into my dress shop the other dav demanding meney so she could get a shower!! I
felt threatened and extremely vulnerable by her behaviour.

All we ask 15 that you please take into account the distuption this will cause.

And please could you look mto the licence of opening hours for this premises as thev are open t1ll nudnight
every day now.

Thank vouw

Sent from my 1Pad



